OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RID BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

iarch 14, 1961

Val R. Kegce < Asgociaten, Inc.
Loddy, Simme Butlding
Albuquerque, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

The packer leaxage test submitted on your Lydrook #1-19 well in Unit
G, Seation 19-24H-f¥ on March 7, 1961 indicates that therels a
possidility of cemrmnication detwseen the Gallup and Dakota producing
gones. It is poszibla that the presaure deocrease on the akut in aone
on both tests Is due to liquid tuild=up. I am, therefore, directing
that this well be re-teésted and that the shut-in lottom hole pressures
bde recorded with a pressure Jomd In order to determine if there is
leakage.

Iy you have any questions regarding the adove, plecce contact us.

Yours very truly

Emery e, Arrald
Supervisor, Listirict #3

HCA 1ks

ect 0{1 Conservation Commission
Sante Fe, N.IM.
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